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December 9, 2004 

PreRecorded Message EBR Telemarketing Project No. R 411001 
Federal Trade Commission, Office of the Secretary 
Room H-159 (annex K) 
600 Pennsylvania Ave.NW 
Washington, DC 20580 

Dear Members of the Federal Trade Commission: 

Over a year ago, along with around 66 milIion others, we requested to be on the 
National Do Not Call Registry. Since then our lives have become less stressful. 
We have uninterrupted familly dinners. It is truly a relief. 

Now we read that you are considering loosening restrictions on telemarketers. 
Why? 

We do not want more annoying phone calls. Answering those from SBC with 
which we have "an established business relationship" is already too many. 
Prerecorded messages from any company we pay with a credit card will be over 
the top. 

We pay.for our phone service and we want it used in a responsible manner--not 
for sales pitches. 

Preseve the National Do Not Call Registry. Don't give in to the telemarketers. 

. Sincerely, - 
Llovd Andres 

c 5 ~ &  
Sheila Andres 




